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American Revolution Encyclopedia - Sweeping Account of All Aspects of the
Revolutionary War (War of Independence) Including Army, Campaigns, Battles,
Intelligence, and Valley Forge (Part 2 Of 2) U. S. Military 2017-09-30 Discover
the fascinating stories and history of the American Revolutionary War. With
twenty-two chapters, this unique compilation provides a stunning, richly detailed
overview of the military strategies, campaigns, battles, and personalities of the
war. Because of the enormous size of this encyclopedia, it has been split into two
parts for the paperback version.Part One Contents: Chapter 1 - Stories From The
American Revolution * Chapter 2 - Battles of the American Revolution * Chapter 3 The Revolution: Day By Day * Chapter 4 - From Gentility to Atrocity: The
Continental Army's Ways of War * Chapter 5 - The American Revolution: Basics *
Chapter 6 - The United States Army and the Forging of a Nation * Chapter 7 Timeline of the American Revolution * Chapter 8 - Supplying Washington's ArmyPart
Two Contents: Chapter 8 - Supplying Washington's Army (Concluding sections) *
Chapter 9 - Birth of the Navy, John Paul Jones, Vessels of the Continental Navy *
Chapter 10 - Army NCO History: American Revolution * Chapter 11 - Intelligence and
the Revolutionary War * Chapter 12 - Intelligence in the War of Independence *
Chapter 13 - Thomas Knowlton and His Rangers, The Taproot of U.S. Army
Intelligence * Chapter 14 - Rangers in Colonial and Revolutionary America *
Chapter 15 - Training the Army, The Musket Drill * Chapter 16 - The Virginia
Campaign and the Blockade and Siege of Yorktown, French Participation in the
American Revolution * Chapter 17 - The Battle of Camden, South Carolina * Chapter
18 - The Battle of Kings Mountain and the Battle of the Cowpens, South Carolina *
Chapter 19 - The British Campaign for Philadelphia and the Occupation of Valley
Forge in 1777 * Chapter 20 - Valley Forge History * Chapter 21 - Tolerably
Comfortable: A Field Trial of a Recreated Soldier Cabin at Valley Forge * Chapter
22 - Bibliography of The American Revolution: Military HistoryThe encyclopedia
opens with a basic introduction, Stories from the American Revolution, providing a
capsule history of the war from protests in 1763 to the end game at Yorktown and
the Treaty of Paris. There is a discussion of African-Americans, American Indians,
privateers, and the role of religion in the Revolutionary Period. There are
biographies of General George Washington, Nathanael Greene, Salem Poor, Captain
John Paul Jones, John Adams, Haym Salomon, and Thomas Paine. The second chapter
gives a good overview of the major battles of the revolution. Chapter Three
provides a very thorough day-by-day overview through 1783. The next chapter is an
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essay about the continental army's ways of war. Chapter Five discusses the factors
contributing to the success of the American colonies as they revolted against
British rule. The following chapter by the U.S. Army is a detailed account of the
Army in the forging of a nation, beginning with the European heritage of the
colonies. A major section provides a timeline of the revolution with numerous
original document transcriptions, placing each text in the context of its history.
It gives extraordinary contemporaneous insight into the thoughts and plans of key
players in the drama, including Washington.Supplying Washington's Army is the next
section of this incredible encyclopedia, answering the question of how the
soldiers were clothed and armed and why there was such a shortage of provisions.
The role of the first American Navy, and Captain John Paul Jones, is covered in
the next chapter, which includes a full list of vessels of the Continental
Navy.The history of the U.S. Army noncommissioned officer (NCO), dating back to
1775 with the birth of the Continental Army, is discussed in the next chapter.
There are four chapters on intelligence, including the role of Army rangers and
Thomas Knowlton. A brief chapter describes the musket drill. Army-supplied
histories of four major battles provide vivid accounts: Camden, King's Mountain,
Philadelphia, and the Virginia Campaign.
Reinterpreting Emmet Anne Dolan 2007 Look around you and think for a minute: Is
America too crowded? For years, we have been warned about the looming danger of
overpopulation: people jostling for space on a planet that’s busting at the seams
and running out of oil and food and land and everything else. It’s all bunk. The
“population bomb” never exploded. Instead, statistics from around the world make
clear that since the 1970s, we’ve been facing exactly the opposite problem: people
are having too few babies. Population growth has been slowing for two generations.
The world’s population will peak, and then begin shrinking, within the next fifty
years. In some countries, it’s already started. Japan, for instance, will be half
its current size by the end of the century. In Italy, there are already more
deaths than births every year. China’s One-Child Policy has left that country
without enough women to marry its men, not enough young people to support the
country’s elderly, and an impending population contraction that has the ruling
class terrified. And all of this is coming to America, too. In fact, it’s already
here. Middle-class Americans have their own, informal one-child policy these days.
And an alarming number of upscale professionals don’t even go that far—they have
dogs, not kids. In fact, if it weren’t for the wave of immigration we experienced
over the last thirty years, the United States would be on the verge of shrinking,
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too. What happened? Everything about modern life—from Bugaboo strollers to insane
college tuition to government regulations—has pushed Americans in a single
direction, making it harder to have children. And making the people who do still
want to have children feel like second-class citizens. What to Expect When No
One’s Expecting explains why the population implosion happened and how it is
remaking culture, the economy, and politics both at home and around the world.
Because if America wants to continue to lead the world, we need to have more
babies.
Encyclopedia of the Age of Political Revolutions and New Ideologies, 1760-1815: MZ Gregory Fremont-Barnes 2007 Covers the people, events, and ideas that shaped the
transformative political ideologies arising from the American and French
Revolutions.
Adopted Son David A. Clary 2007 A critical analysis of the unique friendship
between American general George Washington and the young French Marquis de
Lafayette describes how their bond resulted in extraordinary success on the
battlefield and in diplomatic circles, aided an American victory in the
Revolutionary War, and paved the way for the French Revolution. 25,000 first
printing.
The American Presidents, Washington to Tyler Robert A. Nowlan 2014-01-10 As of
2012, only 43 men have held the office of the President of the United States. Some
have been sanctified and some reviled. This historical work addresses the careers
of the first ten presidents, men who made vital contributions not only to the
office of the presidency, but to the course of the fledgling nation. From
Washington through Tyler, every term is recounted in detail and each presidential
profile provides as many as a hundred quotations (with full source notes) by the
president, his friends, family, historians, and others. Each profile ends with an
extensive bibliography of books about the president, his principles and policies,
and also provides suggestion for further reading. Rigorously nonpartisan in
approach, this detail-rich text describes the early years of what may well be one
of the most demanding jobs in the world.
Bowker's Complete Video Directory 2000
George Washington's Surprise Attack Phillip Thomas Tucker 2016-08-23 This “blowby-blow re-creation of George Washington’s 1776 Christmas crossing of the Delaware
and the capture of Trenton . . . brims with colorful information” (Kirkus). The
events of the American Revolution are often obscured by stubbornly held romantic
myths. But in this fascinating study, Phillip Thomas Tucker eschews fiction and
legend to provide an in-depth look at the Battle of Trenton, offering new insights
and fresh analysis. Stories from many forgotten individuals of the war, including
officers and soldiers from both sides, bring to life the Continental Army’s
desperate circumstances and shocking victory. Tucker debunks many myths, including
the Hessians’ slovenly drunkenness, Washington acting alone in creating the attack
strategy, and Col. Johann Rall’s incompetence as a leader. By exploring the
forgotten aspects of this pivotal battle, Tucker reveals an even more fascinating
narrative. No chapter of American history was more miraculous than Washington’s
improbable success at the battle of Trenton, where the nation’s fate was decided
to almost everyone’s amazement on a dark, snowy morning.
Book Review Index 2006 Every 3rd issue is a quarterly cumulation.
George Washington in and as Culture Kevin Lee Cope 2001
George Washington: a Life Woodrow Wilson 2017-03-16 George Washington was one of
the greatest leaders the United States has ever seen. Leading the Continental Army
to victory over the British and playing a key role in forging the United States
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Constitution he has justly become known as "father of the country". But where did
he come from and how did he become such an instrumental figure in the history of
America? This biography of the first President, written by a man who would later
become the twenty-eighth, is an insightful look into the career of this famous
soldier and politician. Woodrow Wilson's book begins with a study into the
Washington family and the Colony of Virginia under British rule that Washington
grew up in. Washington's life and career are analyzed step-by-step, from his
childhood through to his first experience of military action fighting for the
British against the French and their Indian allies, where he experienced his first
taste of victory, but also that of defeat. Wilson covers Washington's emergence
into the heat of politics and the development of rising tensions with Great
Britain. Through this period, Washington forged diplomatic relationships with
various important leaders such as Thomas Jefferson and Richard Henry Lee, and with
their support he emerged as a central figure in the fight for American
independence and afterwards as the first President. George Washington: A Life is
essential reading for anyone interested in finding more out about this intriguing
figure who led the United States through many of its darkest moments and on to
become one of the leading nations in the world. "Not only in absolute fidelity to
the historical events and best traditions of the period covered, and to the facts
of Washington's life from first to last, has this book been written in a style
peculiarly graceful, smooth and distinct -- not only so, but withal in its pages
there is an unconscious revelation of the author's own personality." John Kirby,
The Methodist Quarterly Review "A spirited biography" Roscoe Brown, The Library of
the World's Best Literature Woodrow Wilson was the twenty-eighth President of the
United States. Prior to becoming a politician he was an academic who wrote a
number of books on history and politics. George Washington was his second work,
published in 1896. He passed away after leading the States through World War One
in 1924.
Founding Faith Steven Waldman 2008 The co-founder of Beliefnet.com traces the
origins and history of religious freedom in America, looking at the role of
religion in the early republic, the ways religion promoted the American
Revolution, the separation of church and state, and how the religious beliefs of
the Founding Fathers affected the battle for religious freedom. 25,000 first
printing.
George Washington's War Bruce Chadwick 2005-02-01 How a young general shaped a
nation — a fascinating account of George Washington as he faced a war and came out
as America's first president The American Revolution was won not on the
battlefields, but through the mind of George Washington. One of America's founding
fathers, Washington's story is one that influenced how our entire nation was
built. A compulsively readable narrative and extensive history, George
Washington's War illuminates how during the war's winter months the young general
created a new model of leadership that became the model for the American
presidency. Through hardships, loss, and the brutal conditions of war, Washington
led his men with cunning and grace, demonstrating the strong and endearing
qualities that led him to become America's most beloved patriot.
Morristown William Hazelgrove 2021-10-01 In the fall of 1779 George Washington
took his 10,000 men into winter camp at Morristown, New Jersey after six long
years of fighting. It would be a brutal winter of suffering, depression,
starvation, betrayal, mutiny, treason and an attempt to kidnap George Washington
by the British. By the spring only 8,000 men would be left in Morristown with less
than two thirds fit for service. Books have cemented Valley Forge as one with
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Omaha Beach, the Death March of Bataan, and Washington crossing the Delaware. But
the winter of Valley Forge was mild in comparison to other winters. Temperatures
did not plummet to unheard levels and snowfall was normal. And the men were not
starving on the scale that would later follow at Morristown. The winter of 1779 to
1780 was the worst in a century and would mark Washington’s darkest hour where he
contemplated the army coming apart from lack of food and, money, six years of war,
desertions, mutiny, the threat of a devastating attack by the British, and
incredibly, a plot to kidnap him. And yet Morristown would mark a turning point.
After a long winter of suffering, he was joined by Lafayette in May who promised
Washington a second fleet of French support, leading to the final defeat of the
British in 1783.
Washington & Napoleon Matthew J. Flynn 2012-02 Two political and military giants
compared
George Washington and the Art of Business Mark McNeilly 2008-01-18 Mark McNeilly
considers George Washington, America's first commander-in-chief, showing how his
self-discipline, persistence, character, and organizational skills can be used as
a model for success in today's business world.
American Revolution Encyclopedia - Sweeping Account of All Aspects of the
Revolutionary War (War of Independence) Including Army, Campaigns, Battles,
Intelligence, and Valley Forge (Part 1 Of 2) U. S. Military 2017-09-30 Discover
the fascinating stories and history of the American Revolutionary War. With
twenty-two chapters, this unique compilation provides a stunning, richly detailed
overview of the military strategies, campaigns, battles, and personalities of the
war. Because of the enormous size of this encyclopedia, it has been split into two
parts for the paperback version. Part One Contents: Chapter 1 - Stories From The
American Revolution * Chapter 2 - Battles of the American Revolution * Chapter 3 The Revolution: Day By Day * Chapter 4 - From Gentility to Atrocity: The
Continental Army's Ways of War * Chapter 5 - The American Revolution: Basics *
Chapter 6 - The United States Army and the Forging of a Nation * Chapter 7 Timeline of the American Revolution * Chapter 8 - Supplying Washington's Army Part
Two Contents: Chapter 8 - Supplying Washington's Army (Concluding sections) *
Chapter 9 - Birth of the Navy, John Paul Jones, Vessels of the Continental Navy *
Chapter 10 - Army NCO History: American Revolution * Chapter 11 - Intelligence and
the Revolutionary War * Chapter 12 - Intelligence in the War of Independence *
Chapter 13 - Thomas Knowlton and His Rangers, The Taproot of U.S. Army
Intelligence * Chapter 14 - Rangers in Colonial and Revolutionary America *
Chapter 15 - Training the Army, The Musket Drill * Chapter 16 - The Virginia
Campaign and the Blockade and Siege of Yorktown, French Participation in the
American Revolution * Chapter 17 - The Battle of Camden, South Carolina * Chapter
18 - The Battle of Kings Mountain and the Battle of the Cowpens, South Carolina *
Chapter 19 - The British Campaign for Philadelphia and the Occupation of Valley
Forge in 1777 * Chapter 20 - Valley Forge History * Chapter 21 - Tolerably
Comfortable: A Field Trial of a Recreated Soldier Cabin at Valley Forge * Chapter
22 - Bibliography of The American Revolution: Military History The encyclopedia
opens with a basic introduction, Stories from the American Revolution, providing a
capsule history of the war from protests in 1763 to the end game at Yorktown and
the Treaty of Paris. There is a discussion of African-Americans, American Indians,
privateers, and the role of religion in the Revolutionary Period. There are
biographies of General George Washington, Nathanael Greene, Salem Poor, Captain
John Paul Jones, John Adams, Haym Salomon, and Thomas Paine. The second chapter
gives a good overview of the major battles of the revolution. Chapter Three
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provides a very thorough day-by-day overview through 1783. The next chapter is an
essay about the continental army's ways of war. Chapter Five discusses the factors
contributing to the success of the American colonies as they revolted against
British rule. The following chapter by the U.S. Army is a detailed account of the
Army in the forging of a nation, beginning with the European heritage of the
colonies. A major section provides a timeline of the revolution with numerous
original document transcriptions, placing each text in the context of its history.
It gives extraordinary contemporaneous insight into the thoughts and plans of key
players in the drama, including Washington. Supplying Washington's Army is the
next section of this incredible encyclopedia, answering the question of how the
soldiers were clothed and armed and why there was such a shortage of provisions.
The role of the first American Navy, and Captain John Paul Jones, is covered in
the next chapter, which includes a full list of vessels of the Continental Navy.
The history of the U.S. Army noncommissioned officer (NCO), dating back to 1775
with the birth of the Continental Army, is discussed in the next chapter. There
are four chapters on intelligence, including the role of Army rangers and Thomas
Knowlton. A brief chapter describes the musket drill. Army-supplied histories of
four major battles provide vivid accounts: Camden, King's Mountain, Philadelphia,
and the Virginia Campaign.
M'Culloch V. Maryland Mark Robert Killenbeck 2006 Chronicles one of the first--and
most famous--cases to define the reach and power of the federal government over
the states. It addressed two questions: Did Congress have the authority to
establish a national bank? And was the Maryland law used to tax that bank
interfering with the federal government's constitutional authority? In one of
Chief Justice John Marshall's most famous opinions, the Court unanimously answered
yest to both questions.
The Presidency Michael Nelson 2021-05-12 Following the election of Donald Trump,
the office of the U.S. president has come under scrutiny like never before.
Featuring penetrating insights from high-profile presidential scholars, The
Presidency provides the deep historical and constitutional context needed to put
the Trump era into its proper perspective.Identifying key points at which the
constitutional presidency could have evolved in different ways from the nation’s
founding days to the present, these scholars examine presidential decisions that
determined the direction of the nation and the world. ContributorsBradley R.
DeWees, U.S. Air Force * Richard J. Ellis, Willamette University * Stefanie
Georgakis Abbott, University of Virginia * Joel K. Goldstein, Saint Louis
University * Jennifer Lawless, University of Virginia * Sidney M. Milkis,
University of Virginia * Sairkrishna Bangalore Prakash, University of Virginia *
Russell L. Riley, University of Virginia * Andrew Rudalevige, Bowdoin College *
Sean Theriault, University of Texas at Austin
If By Sea George C. Daughan 2011-10-04 Most historians trace the origins of the
Continental Navy to George Washington's official inauguration of the Federal Navy
in 1793, but the story actually begins years earlier: in 1775, at the advent of
the American Revolution. In If By Sea, historian George C. Daughan uses decades of
primary research to brilliantly trace the navy's little-recognized origins,
showing that the battles of Lexington and Concord—as well as many subsequent
battles, including Bunker Hill, New York, and Philadelphia—cannot be fully
understood without taking the role of naval power into account.
Encyclopedia of the Age of Political Revolutions and New Ideologies, 1760-1815
Gregory Fremont-Barnes 2007 Presents alphabetically arranged entries on the
events, people, laws, ruling bodies, and revolutionary movements of the Western
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world during this time period, along with the dominant political concepts and
ideologies.
George Washington's Final Battle Robert P. Watson 2021-02-15 George Washington is
remembered for leading the Continental Army to victory, presiding over the
Constitution, and forging a new nation, but few know the story of his involvement
in the establishment of a capital city and how it nearly tore the United States
apart. In George Washington’s Final Battle, Robert P. Watson brings this tale to
life, telling how the country's first president tirelessly advocated for a capital
on the shores of the Potomac. Washington envisioned and had a direct role in
planning many aspects of the city that would house the young republic. In doing
so, he created a landmark that gave the fledgling democracy credibility, united a
fractious country, and created a sense of American identity. Although Washington
died just months before the federal government's official relocation, his vision
and influence live on in the city that bears his name. This little-known story of
founding intrigue throws George Washington’s political acumen into sharp relief
and provides a historical lesson in leadership and consensus-building that remains
relevant today. This book will fascinate anyone interested in the founding period,
the American presidency, and the history of Washington, DC.
George Washington: Gentleman Warrior Stephen Brumwell 2012-06-07 WINNER OF THE
GEORGE WASHINGTON BOOK PRIZE 2013. 'I am a warrior'. These were the uncompromising
words that George Washington chose to describe himself in May 1779, at the height
of the Revolutionary War against Britain. It's an image very different to the one
that he's been assigned by posterity - the patriotic plantation owner who would
become the dignified political leader of his country. Stephen Brumwell's new book
focuses on a side of Washington that is often overlooked: the feisty young
frontier officer and the tough forty-something commander of the revolutionaries'
Continental Army. It examines Washington's long and chequered military career,
tracing his evolution as a soldier, and his changing attitude to the waging of
war. Brumwell shows how, ironically, Washington's reliance upon English models of
'gentlemanly' behaviour, and on British military organisation, was crucial in
establishing his leadership of the fledgling Continental Army, and in forging it
into the weapon that won American independence. George Washington is a vivid
recounting of the formative years and military career of 'The Father of his
Country', following his journey from brutal border skirmishes with the French and
their Indian allies to his remarkable victory over the British Empire, an
achievement that underpinned his selection as the first president of the United
States of America. Drawing on a wide range of sources, including original archival
research, Stephen Brumwell paints a compelling and challenging portrait of an
extraordinary individual whose fusion of gentleman and warrior left an indelible
imprint upon history.
Revolutionary War Almanac John C. Fredriksen 2006-01-01 Offering a day-by-day
chronology of the people and events important to the American Revolution, this
title provides a look at this historic time. It covers people, battles, and other
details, and includes more than 130 maps, photographs, and illustrations pair with
an index, a bibliography, cross-references, and a chronology.
Seine Exzellenz George Washington Joseph J. Ellis 2005 George Washington gehört zu
den großen Gestalten der Weltgeschichte. Er führte als General die
Revolutionsarmee zum Sieg und errang so die amerikanische Unabhängigkeit. Als
erster amerikanischer Präsident steuerte er die junge Nation durch ihre
unsicherste und schwierigste Phase. Mehr als jeder andere hat er dem Land seine
Werte, Ziele und Ideale eingeschrieben. Pulitzer-Preisträger Joseph J. Ellis
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schildert in seiner meisterhaften Biographie die außergewöhnliche Persönlichkeit
des Mannes, der zum berühmtesten Amerikaner der Geschichte werden sollte. Sein
Buch war in den USA monatelang auf der Bestsellerliste und gilt als die
maßgebliche Biographie des ersten amerikanischen Präsidenten.
Scholastic Update 1986
Washington's Government Max Edling 2021-07-07 Washington’s Government shows how
George Washington’s administration—the subject of remarkably little previous
study—was both more dynamic and more uncertain than previously thought. Rather
than simply following a blueprint laid out by the Constitution, Washington and his
advisors constructed over time a series of possible mechanisms for doing the
nation’s business. The results were successful in some cases, disastrous in
others. Yet at the end of Washington’s second term, there was no denying that the
federal government had achieved remarkable results. As Americans debate the nature
of good national governance two and a half centuries after the founding, this
volume’s insights appear timelier than ever. Contributors Lindsay M. Chervinsky,
Iona College * Gautham Rao, American University * Kate Elizabeth Brown, Huntington
University * Stephen J. Rockwell, St. Joseph’s College * Andrew J. B. Fagal,
Princeton University, * Daniel Hulsebosch, New York University * Rosemarie
Zagarri, George Mason University
George & Martha Washington Flora Fraser 2015-11-05 George and Martha Washington,
of Mount Vernon, Virginia, were America's original first couple. From the 1750s,
when young soldier George wooed and wedded Martha Dandridge Custis, a pretty and
rich young widow, to the forging of a new nation, Flora Fraser traces the
development, both personal and political, of an historic marriage. The private
sphere – their love of home and country, the two children Martha brings to this
union from a previous marriage, and the confidence she instilled in her beloved
second spouse – forms the backdrop to an increasingly public partnership. The
leading role played by Virginia in the resistance to British taxation galvanised
the pair, radicalising their politics, and in 1775 George Washington was appointed
commander-in-chief of the American 'rebels'. In the eight harsh years of the
American War of Independence which followed, Martha's staunch support for her
husband never wavered. But the eventual victory at Yorktown in 1781 and
Washington's retirement which followed were overshadowed by the death of her son,
Jacky. Interweaving the progress and reversals of war - the siege of icebound
Boston, the loss of New York and the crossing of the Delaware - with George and
Martha's private joys and sorrows, this is a mesmerizing rendering of two
formidable characters. Flora Fraser's revealing account is the first scholarly
portrait of a union which owed its strength in equal measure to both parties. in a
narrative enhanced by a close reading of personal, military and presidential
papers, Fraser brings George and Martha Washington to life afresh: he, a man who
aspired to greatness; and she, a woman who, when tested, proved an ideal spouse to
commander and president alike.
Der Mann, der überlebte Lawrence Elliott 2015-09-25
Washington's Revolutionary War Generals Stephen R. Taaffe 2019-10-03 When the
Revolutionary War began, Congress established a national army and appointed George
Washington its commander in chief. Congress then took it upon itself to choose
numerous subordinate generals to lead the army’s various departments, divisions,
and brigades. How this worked out in the end is well known. Less familiar,
however, is how well Congress’s choices worked out along the way. Although
historians have examined many of Washington’s subordinates, Washington’s
Revolutionary War Generals is the first book to look at these men in a collective,
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integrated manner. A thoroughgoing study of the Revolutionary War careers of the
Continental Army’s generals—their experience, performance, and relationships with
Washington and the Continental Congress—this book provides an overview of the
politics of command, both within and outside the army, and a unique perspective on
how it affected Washington’s prosecution of the war. It is impossible to
understand the outcome of the War for Independence without first examining
America’s military leadership, author Stephen R. Taaffe contends. His description
of Washington’s generals—who they were, how they received their commissions, and
how they performed—goes a long way toward explaining how these American officers,
who were short on experience and military genius, prevailed over their
professional British counterparts. Following these men through the war’s most
important battles and campaigns as well as its biggest controversies, such as the
Conway Cabal and the Newburgh Conspiracy, Taaffe weaves a narrative in the grand
tradition of military history. Against this backdrop, his depiction of the
complexities and particulars of character and politics of military command
provides a new understanding of George Washington, the War for Independence, and
the U.S. military’s earliest beginnings. A unique combination of biography and
institutional history shot through with political analysis, this book is a
thoughtful, deeply researched, and an eminently readable contribution to the
literature of the Revolution.
Blood of Tyrants Logan Beirne 2014-12-02 Blood of Tyrants reveals the surprising
details of our Founding Fathers’ approach to government and this history’s impact
on today. Delving into forgotten—and often lurid—facts of the Revolutionary War,
Logan Beirne focuses on the nation’s first commander in chief, George Washington,
as he shaped the very meaning of the United States Constitution in the heat of
battle. Key episodes of the Revolution illustrate how the Founders dealt with
thorny wartime issues: How do we protect citizens’ rights when the nation is
struggling to defend itself? Who decides war strategy? When should we use military
tribunals instead of civilian trials? Should we inflict harsh treatment on enemy
captives if it means saving American lives? Beirne finds evidence in previously
unexplored documents such as General Washington’s letters debating the use of
torture, an eyewitness account of the military tribunal that executed a British
prisoner, Founders’ letters warning against government debt, and communications
pointing to a power struggle between Washington and the Continental Congress.
Vivid stories from the Revolution set the stage for Washington’s pivotal role in
the drafting of the Constitution. The Founders saw the first American commander in
chief as the template for all future presidents: a leader who would fiercely
defend Americans’ rights and liberties against all forms of aggression. Pulling
the reader directly into dramatic scenes from history, Blood of Tyrants fills a
void in our understanding of the presidency and our ingenious Founders’ pragmatic
approach to issues we still face today.
Band of Giants Jack Kelly 2014-09-09 Band of Giants brings to life the founders
who fought for our independence in the Revolutionary War. Jefferson, Adams, and
Franklin are known to all; men like Morgan, Greene, and Wayne are less familiar.
Yet the dreams of the politicians and theorists only became real because fighting
men were willing to take on the grim, risky, brutal work of war. We know Fort
Knox, but what about Henry Knox, the burly Boston bookseller who took over the
American artillery at the age of 25? Eighteen counties in the United States
commemorate Richard Montgomery, but do we know that this revered martyr launched a
full-scale invasion of Canada? The soldiers of the American Revolution were a
diverse lot: merchants and mechanics, farmers and fishermen, paragons and
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drunkards. Most were ardent amateurs. Even George Washington, assigned to take
over the army around Boston in 1775, consulted books on military tactics. Here,
Jack Kelly vividly captures the fraught condition of the war—the bitterly divided
populace, the lack of supplies, the repeated setbacks on the battlefield, and the
appalling physical hardships. That these inexperienced warriors could take on and
defeat the superpower of the day was one of the remarkable feats in world history.
Washington and Hamilton Tony Williams 2015-09-15 The Untold Story of the
Extraordinary Alliance That Forged Our Nation and the Unlikely Duo Behind It:
George Washington & Alexander Hamilton In the wake of the American Revolution, the
Founding Fathers faced a daunting task: overcome their competing visions to build
a new nation, the likes of which the world had never seen. As hostile debates
raged over how to protect their new hard-won freedoms, two men formed an
improbable partnership that would launch the fledgling United States: George
Washington and Alexander Hamilton. Washington and Hamilton chronicles the unlikely
collaboration between these two conflicting characters at the heart of our
national narrative: Washington, the indispensable general devoted to classical
virtues, and Hamilton, an ambitious officer and lawyer eager for fame of the
noblest kind. Working together, they laid the groundwork for the institutions that
govern the United States to this day and protected each other from bitter attacks
from Jefferson and Madison, who considered their policies a betrayal of the
republican ideals they had fought for. Yet while Washington and Hamilton's
different personalities often led to fruitful collaboration, their conflicting
ideals also tested the boundaries of their relationship—and threatened the future
of the new republic. From the rumblings of the American Revolution through the
fractious Constitutional Convention and America's turbulent first years, this
captivating history reveals the stunning impact of this unlikely duo that set the
United States on the path to becoming a superpower.
The Encyclopedia of the American Revolutionary War Gregory Fremont-Barnes 2006
Over one thousand alphabetically arranged entries explore all aspects of America's
Revolutionary War.
Travels with George Nathaniel Philbrick 2021-09-14 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
“Travels with George . . . is quintessential Philbrick—a lively, courageous, and
masterful achievement.” —The Boston Globe Does George Washington still matter?
Bestselling author Nathaniel Philbrick argues for Washington’s unique contribution
to the forging of America by retracing his journey as a new president through all
thirteen former colonies, which were now an unsure nation. Travels with George
marks a new first-person voice for Philbrick, weaving history and personal
reflection into a single narrative. When George Washington became president in
1789, the United States of America was still a loose and quarrelsome confederation
and a tentative political experiment. Washington undertook a tour of the excolonies to talk to ordinary citizens about his new government, and to imbue in
them the idea of being one thing—Americans. In the fall of 2018, Nathaniel
Philbrick embarked on his own journey into what Washington called “the infant
woody country” to see for himself what America had become in the 229 years since.
Writing in a thoughtful first person about his own adventures with his wife,
Melissa, and their dog, Dora, Philbrick follows Washington’s presidential
excursions: from Mount Vernon to the new capital in New York; a monthlong tour of
Connecticut, Massachusetts, New Hampshire, and Rhode Island; a venture onto Long
Island and eventually across Georgia, South Carolina, and North Carolina. The
narrative moves smoothly between the eighteenth and twenty-first centuries as we
see the country through both Washington’s and Philbrick’s eyes. Written at a
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moment when America’s founding figures are under increasing scrutiny, Travels with
George grapples bluntly and honestly with Washington’s legacy as a man of the
people, a reluctant president, and a plantation owner who held people in slavery.
At historic houses and landmarks, Philbrick reports on the reinterpretations at
work as he meets reenactors, tour guides, and other keepers of history’s flame. He
paints a picture of eighteenth-century America as divided and fraught as it is
today, and he comes to understand how Washington compelled, enticed, stood up to,
and listened to the many different people he met along the way—and how his allconsuming belief in the union helped to forge a nation.
George Washington's Nemesis Christian McBurney 2019-12-20 This biography attempts
to set the record straight for a misunderstood military figure from the American
Revolution. Historians and biographers of Charles Lee have treated him as either
an enemy of George Washington or a defender of American liberty. Neither approach
is accurate; objectivity is required to fully understand the war’s most
complicated general. In George Washington’s Nemesis, author Christian McBurney
uses original documents (some newly discovered) to combine two dramatic stories to
create one balanced view of one of the Revolutionary War’s most fascinating
personalities. General Lee, second in command in the Continental Army led by
George Washington, was captured by the British in December, 1776. While
imprisoned, he gave his captors a plan on how to defeat Washington’s army as
quickly as possible. This extraordinary act of treason was not discovered during
his lifetime. Less well known is that throughout his sixteen months of captivity
and even after his release, Lee continued communicating with the enemy, offering
to help negotiate an end to the rebellion. After Lee rejoined the Continental
Army, he was given command of many of its best troops together with orders from
Washington to attack British general Henry Clinton’s column near Monmouth, New
Jersey. But things did not go as planned for Lee, leading to his court-martial for
not attacking and for retreating in the face of the enemy. McBruney argues the
evidence clearly shows Lee was unfairly convicted and had, in fact, done something
beneficial. But Lee had insulted Washington, which made the matter a political
contest between the army’s two top generals—only one of whom could prevail.
Profiles of Revolutionaries in Atlantic History, 1700-1850 Richard William
Weisberger 2007 This book offers imaginative biographical essays of prominent
political and scientific revolutionaries. Contributors illustrate how supporters
of Newtonian mechanistic and materialistic ideologies helped to transform
eighteenth-century scientific and early industrial life; explain how
nationalistically inspired revolutionaries in the Americas and Europe worked to
destroy inequitable institutions and establish viable republics; and reveal how
biography can be used as an effective tool for studying the rapidly growing and
vibrant field of Atlantic history. These profiles demonstrate the impact of
nationalistic, republican, and radical egalitarian doctrines upon nations from
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three continents. Chapters concerning the American Revolution depict the military
achievements of George Washington, the feats of the heroine Molly Pitcher, and the
brilliant diplomatic accomplishments of Benjamin Franklin. Essays covering
revolutions in Latin America describe the leadership role of Toussant L'Ouverture
during the Haitian Revolution; the aspirations of Father Hidalgo during the
Mexican Revolution; and sections covering Europe focus on the leadership of
Brissot during the 1789 Revolution; the salient status of Adam Czartoryski during
the Polish Revolution; and the accomplishments and failures of the Irishman John
Mitchell and those of the Hungarian Louis Kossuth during the 1848 Revolutions. An
essay about Alexis De Tocqueville suggests the motives behind his denouncement of
the radical ideologies and violence that arose during the 1848 French Revolution.
Crucible of War Fred Anderson 2000 Demonstrating that the decisive "Seven Years'
War" changed the balance of power between the British and French in North America,
the author argues that this conflict destroyed the delicate balance of power that
gave Native people a voice in the affairs of the continent while creating an
"American generation." Reprint. 25,00 first printing.
The Writings of George Washington: 1777-1778 George Washington 1890
Choice 2006
General George Washington; Exemplar-in-Chief: Major A. J. Straley 2014-08-15
George Washington was an “Exemplar-in-Chief” who had an indelible influence on the
nature and character of the early Continental Army, an influence that set the
precedence and affected how the United States military would interact with civil
authority under the new institution of a democratic republic. Through an analysis
of the historical record there are multiple examples of George Washington’s early
influence in shaping the nature and character of the United States military.
Today’s American military is a direct descendant of the early Continental Army
which fought the War for Independence, and was shaped by Washington’s influence.
In analyzing Washington’s motives, actions, to include correspondence and court
martial rulings, this study will attempt to open a window into understanding
Washington’s influence on the Continental Army and, therefore, the American
military tradition among the officer corps to the present day. Washington was not
just a Command-in-Chief, but an Exemplar-in-Chief who left a lasting impression on
the American military structure, that has held strong for over two hundred years.
Through his actions during the creation of the army and leading that army during
the Revolution, he forever set the framework for the civil-military tradition
which has never seen a credible or serious military coup. The character and nature
of today’s military will not permit an environment that would allow a military
coup to begin. This character and nature is a direct result of the profound
significance of George Washington’s motives in joining the cause and his actions
during the struggle. Washington’s influence is not only significant.... it
cemented the military subordination to civilian authority which has lasted till
today.
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